CONTINENTAL O1L COMPANY

P, O. Box 68
Eunice, New Mexico
June 10, 1959

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P, O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention of Mr. R. F. Montgomery

Gentlemen:

We have recently found that our State E-17 No. 5,
located in Unit L, Section 17, T-228, R-36E, Jalmat Gas Pool,
is producing liquids which in the interest of conservation
should be collected., We propose to install a separator and
metering facilities at this well in order thst liquid production
can be measured.

It is respectfully requested that permission be
granted to commingle this fluid with South Eunice production
on the State E-17 Lease as noted on the attached form C-110,

Yours very truly,
9// MZ/

J. R. Parker

District Superintendent

of Production
Eunice District

JRP-CDH
Attach.
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